
Project Update: January 2017 
 
During October and November 2016, we held lectures for students of elementary schools and 
faculties. 
 
First lecture was held in elementary school of the study area - „Jovan Jovanović Zmaj“ in Kovin 
for students and their teachers about the importance of frogs for ecosystems and their 
threatening factors. An article about our presentation was published on the school website 
(http://www.zmajkovin.edu.rs/index.php/aktuelno-dogadjaji/769-naucnici-u-nasoj-skoli) 
and in online newspaper (http://kulturanadar.dar.org.rs/fotografije/naucnici-i-deca-kovin/). 
 
Second lecture was held at Faculty of Biology for biology students and members of society for 
research into the biology “Josif Pančić”. The posters were hang in the hallways and main 
auditorium announcing the subject and the time of lecture. 
 

 
Left: Students from Kovin wearing promotional t-shirts. Right: Invitation for lecture at Faculty 
of Biology. 
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